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BOARD OF EDUCATION  
UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 248 

GIRARD, KS 
JUNE 11, 2015 

 
 
The Board of Education of Unified School District 248 met at the Board Office on 
Thursday, June 11, 2015, for a work session at 5:30 pm for the purpose of 
facilities/construction updates.  President Aaron Callaway called the meeting to 
order.  Board members present were:  Ed Becker, Aaron Callaway, Dave Goble, 
Beth Murphy, Gayle Price, and Tony Stonerock.  Also present were: Superintendent, 
Blaise Bauer; Clerk, Becky Mein; Treasurer, Marilyn Bennett; HS Principal, Todd 
Ferguson; HS Assistant Principal, Tom Stegman; MS Principal, Randy Heatherly; 
GTA Members, Alan Boultinghouse and Terry Wunder; Transportation Director, Rick 
Neil; Archie Smith and Kelly Dyer with Universal Construction; Board-Elect 
Members, Roger Breneman and Lori Johnson; and Hometown Girard reporter, 
Cecily Perry.   
 
Absent were:  Board Member, Dale Shireman; School Attorney, Tim Fielder; ELEM 
Principal, Mark LaTurner; and Technology Department staff members, Rick Duling 
and Nolan O’Toole.  
 
The work session began with a tour of RVH Elementary and the HS/MS buildings. 
 
Kelly Dyer and Archie Smith with Universal Construction Company presented an 
update of the various projects.  
 
No action taken, work session ended at 6:30 pm. 
 
 
Becky Mein 
Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


